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One CARP for One America 
 

In the last two years, I've traveled the most I ever have in my entire life. For nearly a month last year, I 
basically lived in New York and New Jersey. The year before, I spent a week touring the Midwest. In 
each area, I'm blessed to visit and experience our CARP chapters in their environment. 
 
Although I'm missing a few chapters off of my travel bucket list, I have visited every major hub and a few 
smaller areas in between. I am floored always by their dedication, their outpouring of love, and their 
creativity in making each CARP activity a special one. Each CARP chapter I visited had its own unique 
strength and character, making each visit both exciting and special. 
 
With the virus keeping schools closed and keeping our leaders at home (including me), this was the 
opportunity for CARP America to better connect with all of our leaders at once. And we got to hear from 
them what they hope CARP can be (pictured above), as we build a shared vision for CARP USA. 
 
We collectively decided that we, as CARP America leaders, want to make CARP America a more unified 
experience, operating on more similar educational materials and with the same heart. Starting in April, 
CARP leaders from every chapter are participating in joint study and prayer together for 40 days, both to 
connect with CARP's Founders' vision for CARP and with each other as co-creators of the CARP 
America experience. 



 

 

 
As we head into the final few weeks of the school year, CARP chapters will host their final meetings and 
activities and begin their summer retreats (virtually). 
 
Stay tuned for more exciting announcements! 

 

News 
 

CARP LA takes every opportunity to 
share Principle 

CARP LA has done some amazing work this 
month. From developing themselves personally to 
taking care of others, CARP LA has covered a lot 
of ground. 
 
“As a new member of CARP, I was able to grasp 
the importance of living a meaningful life, to be of 
service to others, and a broader perspective of 
God and God’s love.”  
 
You can see the full update on CARP LA here! 

 

 

 

  

  

CARP teams up with GPA for Virtual 
Open House 

CARP America hosted its first ever (virtual) Open 
House to invite interested college hopefuls to join 
one of our available CARP chapters.  
 
You can read all about it here. 

 

 

 

  

  

Student Perspective: We Resemble 
Our Parents 

Chungbom Katayama, CARP Writing Intern, has 
published his second work about parents. 
 
Read his insights about why resemblance to our 
parents is a point of gratitude as he reflects about 
his own relationship with his father. 
 
Read it here! 

 

  

  

  



 

 

Read more news here  

  

 

 

  

Announcements 
 

  

CARP Online 

See for yourself how powerful CARP is online. 
 
We've got over a month of exciting reports and 
activities that we did online. Check out March 
highlights here.  
 
Check out carplife,org/online for some of the 
amazing virtual programs students are hosting 
around the country. 

 

  

  

Thank you for your continued support for CARP. 
 

Feel free to continue reach out to us with any questions or comments. 
 

Love, 
Jennifer Pierce 

Communications Coordinator 
jennifer@ carplife,org 

 

  

  

   

   

 

  

 

 

 


